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Camden Ptanotng Department 
6 '  Floor 
Camden Town Hall Extension 
Argyle Street 
London 
/NOIR SEC 

Dear Camden Planning Department 

Applmation 2013/8002/P 2A Conway Street 

I am writing in connection with the above planreng application 

I with to suppica the proposal that has been submitted to the Council for planning permission fore roof extension and change of use of the top floor of this building to resioential use 

The gallery has played an important role in improvtog the eneronment in this part of the Conservation Area and also MekeS a sigmficant contribution to the community. The new residents/ accommodation is not detrimental to the confirmed gallery use et the building and the roof extension is of a Egh design quality. I therefore support the appItcatton 

Yours faithfully 



Camden Planning Department 
6 -  Floor 
Camden Town Hatt Extension 
Argyle Street 
London 
/2/C1H 8E0 

Dear Camden Planning Department 

Application 201 3/5002/F: 2A Conway Street 

I am writing in connection with the above planning aprdicarion 

I wish to support the proposa/ that has been submitted to foe Council for planning 
permission for a root extension and change of dse of the top floor of this building to residential use 

The gallery has played an important role in improving t i e  environmentin this part of 
the Conservation Area and also makes a significant contribution tonhe community The new residential accommociation is not detnmentat to the cone/Tied gallery use of 
the nodding anti tne roof extension is of a high design quality. I therefore support the 
application 

Tom faithfully 



Ms Jenne Lrherland 
Camden Planning Department 
6 '  Floor 
Camden Town Hall Extension 
Argyle Street 
London 
W e l  H 8E0 

Dear Ms Ltheriand 

in response to the consul tat ion letter that I received f rom ttre Conned to the planning application that has been recently submi t ted for  2A C o n w a y  Street, I have the fol lowing comments 

I have no objection to the change of  use of  the second f loor to a residential 
use and welcome more residential accommodat ion  in the local area and in Conway  Street The Counci l  needs more housing and email schemes like this 
are to be commended 

Whilst the roof extension is of a modern design I do feel that it is appropriate to the building and will have a posit ive impact on the streetscape especially in the context  of  the ST Tower  l a t h e  south which dominates in most  views I 
am particularly impressed with the high quaiity design at  the roof exteesIon and the steps that have been taken to design e root extension that is 
sensitive to the locanon 

I support this appoortuon 

YOU(S1,,nCerel, 


